
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 28th January 2022 

 

 

Monday 31st January – National Story Telling Week 

Tuesday 1st February – Chinese New Year 

Thursday 10th February – FSA disco – letter to follow 

Friday 11th February – Term 3 ends 

Monday 21st February - Term 4 begins 

Friday 25th February – Anti-bullying day 

Monday 28th February – Eat Them to Defeat Them starts 

Thursday 4rd March – World Book Day  

Friday 4th March – Class photographs 

Monday 7th March – Netball v Church Lane at home – 

Netball team only 

Thursday 10th March – Fitness Profiling by Carres  

Thursday 10th March – FSA meeting at school 6pm 

Friday 18 March – Comic Relief 

Tuesday 22nd March – Parents’ evening – letter to follow 

Wednesday 23rd March - Parents’ evening – letter to 

follow 

Thursday 24th March – Football v Church Lane away 

Friday 1st April – Term 4 ends – FSA Easter raffle draw 

Friday 15th April – Monday 18th April – FSA Easter Egg 

Hunt weekend – letter to follow 

Wednesday 20th April – Term 5 begins 

Monday 2nd May – Bank Holiday 

Friday 27th May – Queen’s Jubilee celebrations 

Parents’ Feedback 

Thank you for your feedback on our survey last term. 

Following the recent parents’ questionnaire, I will respond 

to “what I would like to see in the future” comments each 

week. 

“We would like another parents’ evening between 

January and March.” 

Due to lockdown over the past two years we have not been 

able to hold our usual face to face parent’s meetings. 

Instead we phoned parents and gave a written report. 

However, with the easing of lockdown restrictions we will 

be back to our face to face meetings with your child/ren’s 

teacher/s in the Spring term. 

“More opportunities to come into school” 

As above, we were not able to welcome visitors into the 

school and Omicron put a hold on a few events – however 

we can’t wait to welcome you all back in for reading days 

and special events. 

Mobile Phones 

Just a reminder that children are not to have mobile 

phones in school. If they have their phone because they 

are going to a friend’s house for the evening, then we ask 

that they bring it to the office for safe keeping to be 

picked up when they leave. 

If children are on school visits or a sporting event, the 

member of staff will keep the school informed if there 

are any hold ups or changes to the times stated for return 

to school. Thank you for your understanding. 

 

 
Year 4 Multiplication Check 

Is your child in Year 4? If so, your child will be 

participating in the multiplication tables check in June. 

The purpose of the check is to determine whether your 

child can fluently recall their times tables up to 12, which 

is essential for future success in mathematics. It will also 

help us to identify if your child may need additional 

support. The check has been designed so that it is inclusive 

and accessible to as many children as possible, including 

those with special educational needs or disability (SEND) 

or English as an additional language (EAL). However, there 

may be some circumstances in which it will not be 

appropriate for a pupil to take the check, even when using 

suitable access arrangements. If you have any concerns 

about your child accessing the check, you should discuss 

this with Mr Knight.  

In our end of year reports we will share your child’s score 

with you, as with all national curriculum assessments. 

There is no pass mark for the check. All children can 

practise their times tables using the Times Table Rock 

Stars online platform. If you need a reminder of your login 

and password, please ask your class teacher. 
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